WIPL/ISSF report for the AGM

The WIPL/ISSF committee meets twice monthly to practice and compete in events under the rules set by the International Sport Shooting Federation.    This is one-handed pistol shooting, at 20 metres, in slow and rapid fire.  We mainly use 22LR pistols or, for one event, center fire up to .38 caliber.       Events are held on Saturday afternoons at Range 4 between 1.30 and 4.00.    Anyone who’d like to try out this type of shooting is welcome to join us.    The course of fire is simple and easy to follow.    
 
Club members participated with success this year in the Western International Pistol League, the BC Provincial Championships,   and the Shooting Federation of Canada’s Coast-to-Coast Championship series.   We dominated the Western International Pistol League 2021-22 season, including first place in two of the three events.      In the Shooting Federation of Canada series, club members placed first or second in the four pistol events.   At the BC Provincials, club members ranked #1 in the four pistol events.
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